
Hillview Manor Happenings 

What is happening at Hillview Manor this month? 

August has been exciting, we recently have had a few new residents come into our home, Ross L., 

 Marie M., Tea (Tyvolia) C., Margaret and Walter B. welcome to our home.  

Many activities are planned for August, exercises, Bingo, card games, crockinole, bowling, bean bag toss. 

The last Friday of the month is loonie bingo followed by wine and cheese or fruit juice for anyone not 

wanting wine.  

Our gardens we planted have produced a wonderful store of vegetables and fruit, this has been enjoyed 

by all whom reside in our home, fresh produce from the garden has been so delicious. Our apple tree 

blessed us with more apples than we could ever use, our stores for winter are ample, so we donated 

some apples to the church they made 31 apple pies so no apples have gone to waste. 

 Outings this month were to Make Music with Friends, this is a favorite outing for the residents as the 

music and socialization is amazing, also we enjoyed an outing to Woodlawn Golf Course for lunch, and 

cart rides. 

This month has been great for live entertainment which includes, Caragana Ramblers, Susan Moser, 

Susan Shepard, Wilma and Val, Keith and Gary. 

We are sad to say goodbye to one of our residents Genevieve J. she will be missed by all. 

August seen no resident birthdays. 

 

“One positive thought in the morning can change your whole day. “-Dalai Lama 

  

By Jeannette Betteridge 

 

 

 

 

 


